

THANK YOU

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As we approach the Easter holiday, I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your help, support, and encouragement throughout the last two years. Leading the fantastic team at Wheatfield has been a privilege as has getting to know each of the amazing children who attend school. As I move on, I look forward to hearing of the many success stories to come for the children.

Thank you for allowing me to share, and be part of, the Wheatfield School community. It is a time I will not forget.

I hope you have a fantastic holiday and rest of the school year.

Wheatfield is extremely excited to welcome Mrs Beattie back as Principal from Monday 17 April 2023.

Many Thanks

David Lister

